
Minutes ARE May 12, 2021 

 

General Meeting called to order at 19:01 by Jim N5JCP at Euless PD. 

 

Members Present:  Jim N5JCP, Tom N5RC, Chris KE5KPC, Pete KC5IMZ, John D. W5FFS, Archie K5ABZ, Tim 

KI5HAS, Suzanne KG5VTM, Erik N5EOB, Jerry KI5ALX, John W. N5JGJ, Tania KI5HAR, 

Dante WD4HMP 

 

 

Minutes Pete made a motion to accept the April meeting minutes, seconded by Erik.  Motion passed.   

 

Treasurer’s Report: For the month of April we had a beginning balance of $1793.50 and an ending balance of 

$1808.50.  We had a member pay their dues for 2021.  Tim made a motion to accept the 

treasure’s report, seconded by Erik.  Motion Passed. 

  

Events: The club social will be May 17, 2021 from 6pm to about 8pm at Torchy’s located at 2501 TX-

121 Euless, TX 76039. 

 

 Fox Hunt will be on June 12.  We will meet at 

 

 Field Day is June 26 and 27.  The club talked about what if anything we would like to do to 

participate. 

 

      

Business: We have a new member application Dante WD4HMP general class.  Erik made a motion to 

accept and seconded by Tim.  Motion passed. 

  

  

Member Comments: The club talked about storms and emergency oprations. 

 

Pete gave an update and info on The Cowtown Marathon. 

 

Jim gave a presentation on Human Factors. 

 

  

Motion to adjourn was made by Pete at 20:32, seconded by Tim.  Motion passed. 

 

Minutes are submitted by:   Chris Shanahan KE5KPC 
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